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 Dear All 

This is last newsletter for me. I can hardly believe after 21 years I’ll be leaving Hannah More 
next week. I have loved working at this school and in this community – I have learnt so much 
and met so many interesting people – both children and adults – it has been an absolute 
privilege. 

I think one of the most special things about my job is seeing children grow and develop 
independence and confidence until we can see that they are ready for the next step into 
secondary school. Watching the year 6 children rehearse their leaving assembly this week 
brings this home to me. They just have a confidence that will stand them in good stead when 
they move on. 

I have also been so proud to hear of the successes of past pupils who have gone on from 
Hannah More to secondary and sometimes university and are now in successful careers. 
Whilst we take a little bit of credit as a school I know that their successes are really down to 
the support, encouragement and ambition of their families.  

I have been working closely with Mr Hawkins, the new head teacher and will do all I can to 
pass on the information he needs to know. He understands what’s special about Hannah 
More and he wants to work in that environment, so I know he’ll come and build on what we 
do now, maintaining the ethos and not starting again from scratch. I know he’ll want to spend 
getting to know the community. 

Of course, I will see you all next week and we’ll be having a special farewell assembly on 
Thursday morning at 9 to which everyone is invited (not just for me – there are a few leavers 
this year).  

I wish you all the very best and thank you everyone for an amazing journey. 

Best wishes 

Sue Ramsay 







Summer Activities at Hannah More 
We have Family Fun Days and 

Sports Days running throughout the 

summer. Take a look at  

www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-

school/wraparound-care or by ask 

at the office for more information 

and to fill out a form (you will need 

to pay a £5 deposit for the Sports Days). 

https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-school/wraparound-care
https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-school/wraparound-care


Look out for more details in the September newsletters! 

Coming up in September... 



There will be lots of free and paid-for activities taking 

place in Bristol throughout the summer holidays. This 

includes cookery classes, sports, drama and learning 

about wildlife and the environment.  

Your Holiday Hub (YHH) website: 

www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk 

  

Travel for FREE on Tuesday 26 July in 

North Somerset. This includes buses 

to Weston-super-Mare, Nailsea and 

Clevedon. Find out more— 

www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-

Born Free Forever 
An exhibition of 25 life-size, bronze lion 

sculptures will be at Clifton Downs from 4 

July—end of September. 

Admission is free, you can visit 

www.bornfree.org.uk/events/born-free-forever

-bristol for more information. 

Green Shoots Summer Holiday Club 

at Trinity Community Garden 

 Come along with the family to Trinity's community garden this 
Summer and take part in a range of outdoor activities including; 

• Outdoor play 

• Nature workshops 

• Sensory trail 

• Natural craft activities 

• Garden skills, including harvesting, cooking and eating 

For more information and how to book, visit: www.trinitybristol.org.uk/activities/

garden/whats-on/green-shoots-summer-holiday-club 

http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk
https://www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-tuesday-26-july
http://www.bornfree.org.uk/events/born-free-forever-bristol
http://www.bornfree.org.uk/events/born-free-forever-bristol
http://www.trinitybristol.org.uk/activities/garden/whats-on/green-shoots-summer-holiday-club
http://www.trinitybristol.org.uk/activities/garden/whats-on/green-shoots-summer-holiday-club



